ANNOUNCEMENT	DAYS
Congratulations to the Speech and Debate Team members who qualified to compete in the state tournament. Congratulations to our alternates Oliver Marconi and Lizzie Vukovic! Congratulations to the following members who will be competing: Bill Wendling, Jake Wrege, Peter Hervol, and Esha Vartak! Good luck at states in March!	2/5
Congratulations to the winners in the Annual Super Bowl contest in Mr. Gibeaut's AP and Half-Year Psychology classes. Overall champion was Dylan Reines, and the girls champion was Emily Kovach. Runners up were Ben Allmandinger, Kyle Glover, and Emily Andrews. Winning predictions on the length of the National Anthem were lan Schneider and Sara Martin. Thanks to all who played, and best of luck to everybody on the upcoming Academy Awards Contest	2/5
There will be no Student Council meeting today	2/5
There will be a Multi-Cultural Club meeting after school on Wednesday, February 7th in Sra. Soto-Kacik's room. See you there!	2/7
Hey Key Clubbers! Two more volunteers opportunities have popped up and need your immediate attention. First: The H.S. Guidance Department needs volunteers for Freshmen orientation on Thursday, Feb. 8 from 6 to 7:30 pm. Second: Falls-Lenox needs volunteers to babysit on Monday, Feb. 12 from 6:30 to 8 pm. Those interested in helping, please sign up with Mr. May or Ms. Shapiro.	1
The Early Childhood Center is in need of any student - athletes to assist with their Family Fitness Night on February 22nd from 6:00 - 7:30pm. Please consider volunteering. Sign up outside of G 8 this week. Thank you Bulldogs!	2/9
If you are interested in taking a College Credit Plus class at the high school or at Lorain County Community College next year, OFHS is offering two placement testing dates at the high school. Testing will take place in the Media Center on Tuesday, February 6th and February 13th at 2:30 PM. Interested students should sign up on the Counselor's Corner website. The deadline to sign up for the February 6th test is Monday, February 5th. The deadline to sign up for the February 13th test is Monday, February 12th. If you are unable to participate in either of these testing dates, you are welcome to take the placement test at Lorain County Community College.	2/5
Hey Key Clubbers! Two more volunteers opportunities have popped up and need your immediate attention. First: The H.S. Guidance Department needs volunteers for Freshmen orientation on Thursday, Feb. 8 from 6 to 7:30 pm. Second: Falls-Lenox needs volunteers to babysit on Monday, Feb. 12 from 6:30 to 8 pm. Those interested in helping, please sign up with Mr. May or Ms. Shapiro.	
Art Club, don't forget to turn in your Cleveland Museum of Art forms to Mrs. West as soon as possible.	2/7
Attention Book Club Members! Our February books are in! Please stop by G20 to sign out a copy of Simon Vs. The Homo Sapiens Agenda by Becky Albertalli. Our meeting to discuss the book will be at the end of the month.	2/5

The next SADD meeting is Tuesday, February 6th at 2:20 in Ms. Rasmussen's room, B13. Please plan on attending.	2/6
Would you love to travel with us to France and Italy this summer? Hurry up! the deadline to sign up is February 24th!! Please see Mrs. West in W4 for details! It will be an incredible life experience!!! For those already signed up, did you apply for a passport yet?	2/8
A representative from Lourdes University will be in the cafeteria on Tuesday, February 6. Stop by with any questions or for more information.	2/5